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The electric vehicles (EV) mandate and gas engine ban are unrealistic and unfair.

-EVs are too expensive for most families with an average cost of $66,000.
-EVs are not practical for long distance road trips.
-The EV infrastructure is not yet in place and is too expensive to implement.
-Production of batteries for EVs requires about the same amount of fossil fuels as gas-powered
vehicles and does not support your green policies.
-Rural communities and working families are unfairly penalized.

Washington residents should be able to choose the vehicle that works best for them.


